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Submissions 
Electricity Authority 
 

By email: submissions@ea.govt.nz 

 

Re: Consultation Paper - Code Review Programme number 4 - September 2019 

Nova agrees with the Authority’s proposed amendments 2019-01 through 2019-13. It has the 
following feedback on 2019-01:   

Reference 2019 - 01 Revised timeframe for distributors to change price category code 

information in the registry  

Question 1: Do you agree with the Authority's problem definition?  If not, why not? 

Yes 

Question 2: Do you agree with the Authority's proposed solution?  If not, why not? 

Yes 

Question 3: Do you have any comments on the Authority's proposed Code drafting? 

Yes. The change to clause 8(2) of Schedule 11.1 should include reference to 7(h) & 7(i) as 

well (chargeable capacity & installation details). Sometimes a trader would also want to agree 

to backdating these fields on the registry to correct prior period charges. 

Question 4: Do you agree with the objectives of the proposed amendment? If not, why   not? 

Yes 

Question 5: Do you agree the benefits of the proposed amendment outweigh its costs? If not, 
why not?  

Yes 

Question 6: Do you agree the proposed amendment is preferable to the other options? If not, 
please explain your preferred option in terms consistent with the Authority’s 
statutory objective in section 15 of the Electricity Industry Act 2010. 

Yes 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

Paul Baker 

Commercial & Regulatory Manager 

P +64 4 901 7338     E pbaker@novaenergy.co.nz 
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